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Senator Ruth Hassell-Thompson is pleased to announce the opening of  a new site office at the Mosholu
Montefiore Community Center located at 3450 DeKalb Avenue (at Gun Hill Road), Bronx, New York
10467.  Starting Wednesday, February 6, 2013, the office will have staff available to meet with
constituents to assist them with a variety of issues.  After February 6, 2013, the office will be open every
other Wednesday.  Hours will be 10:00 AM to 5:00 PM.  For additional information or an appointment,
please call (718) 547-8854.
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